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Folklore began with the word art
On the 13th of December in the assembly hall "B" was held a meeting with Matyakubov Otakhon one of
the representatives of the Khorezm Bakhchi School.  The meeting was dedicated to the 210 th anniversary
of "Ogahiy".

The meeting was attended by 160 students and members of the Faculty of Hydrotechnical Construction.
R.Jumaniyazov opened the event, welcomed the guest Otokhon Bakhshi Matyakubov with his speech.

He talked about his work and sang "Ogahiy" ghazals together with his students. At the end of the event
Vice-Rector for Youth Affairs R.Choriev expressed his gratitude to the guest on behalf of the administration
of the institute.

Information from the Deputy Dean for Youth Affairs of the Faculty of HTC A.I. Azimov
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